
Events and Reminders
Monday:

● Memorial Day
● Summer team planning session with Teresa

Tuesday:
● Teacher Work Day
● UFLI training for Teacher Aides

Wednesday:
● Teacher Work Day

K-5 at RCMA ; 6-8 at Cristo Rey
Thursday:

●
Friday

●
Weekend Events

Principal’s Message

Last Thursday was a bittersweet evening as we 
sent off yet another set of 8th grade graduates 
from RCMA WCA. Scholars donned their caps 
and gowns, made their way into the event hall 
and took their places in the front of the room to 
be recognized for their accomplishments and 
hard work completed.  Tearful speeches were 
given by our three Salutatorians and our 
Valedictorian.  Teachers gave out academic 
awards, diplomas and gifts.  A wonderful 
memory video (by Diana) played while scholars 
gathered in the front to reminisce and laugh at 
photos of themselves growing up in our 
program.  Thank you to the teachers/staff who 
attended,  the partners who showed their 
support, including Ana and Brianna from Cristo 
Rey, and to parents for their role in raising such 
wonderful young scholars!  Thank you to the 
kitchen staff, Marisela, Santos, Janet, Luciano, 
Laura and Ms. Maria for serving the delicious 
food and cleaning up following the event.  
Thank you also to special guests, Teresita 
Matos-Post from Beth-el, Carolyn Woodall from 
The Crossing Church, and Linda Miles, RCMA 
Board Chair.  The highlight of the evening was 
the Mariachi who entered and played for our 
scholars as they stood to enjoy the music.  We 
wish our graduates well as they embark on the 
next phase of their journey!
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Sixth graders partner with their book buddies in Kinder! 


